REPORT OF THE COMPETITION COMMITTEE IN PREPARATION OF THE RCGG BOARD MEETING DECEMBER 28, 2018.

NUMBER OF MEETINGS SINCE LAST BOARD MEETING: 4
NUMBER OF NEWSLETTERS SINCE LAST BOARD MEETING: 2

MAJOR ISSUES AND DECISIONS:

Vouchers

The Club will issue special "vouchers", not copiable "Guadalminos", with 20G, 10G, 5G, 4G, 3G, 2G and 1G notes (one Guadalmino equals one euro). These notes will gradually replace the existing vouchers from different sections.

New tee marks

An offer for New Tee Marks (Numbers) exists, 16000 Euros for the 2 courses. Including the possibility to make a 3rd tee (pink) for Ladies on the South Course. It is decided to postpone it to 2019 due to economic issues.

Welcome Kit

Will be ready by January 1, 2019

Thursday International.

A new procedure has been developed and the rules have been adjusted. Everything is published and the members are informed by e-mail.

New rules and ready golf by 01/01/2019.

It is decided not to apply the optional local rule "out of bounds (the one in which the player may drop or repeat the shot). It is agreed to send, week by week, "newsletters" with the most important points of the new rules.

Moderating tee times for national competitions

We will look into the possibility to move the tee times of all pre booked competitions, like National Groups, Interclub's, etc. offering ordinary members more possibilities to book at "prime time".

It is agreed to implement this change gradually during 2019.

Rankings of the club

It was decided to find 12 competitions in the year, and discharge 4 of them, similar to the Play & Win regulations about the points, the purpose of the Ranking is to select players to represent Real Club de Golf Guadalmina in different Competitions.

REPORT OF THE COMPETITION COMMITTEE IN PREPARATION OF THE RCGG BOARD MEETING DECEMBER 28, 2018.

4 Qualifying cards.

It is decided to continue with the "4 qualifying cards Rule", but allowing "abroad" cards for players who cannot obtain the 4 valid cards while they are in Guadalmina.

Other.

For all other issues discussed in the Competition Committee meetings please read the minutes which are published at the club's website.

Hans Wielaard December 28, 2018.